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28th November 2019  
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Nursery children have their Nativity Farm on Wheels experience on Tuesday 3rd December. 
Please ensure that they are wrapped up warm, with suitable clothing for the weather on the 
day.  
 
To prepare the children for the experience we have been sharing the Nativity story this week. 
The children have developed a real interest in babies and have talked a little about 
themselves when they were babies. To follow this interest further could you please send in a 
photo of your child as a baby or at a younger age for them to share with the class by Tuesday 
3rd December 
 
We will also be preparing our classroom ready for Christmas over the next week. This will 
include a Christmas tree. It would be lovely if the children could make a Christmas decoration 
at home to hang on our Christmas tree. This could be made using paper, crayons, paint, 
polystyrene, pine cones, salt dough the opportunities are endless. Your child’s decoration will 
be returned to your family at the end of the term.  
 
The children have made some Christmas crafts, which we will be selling at the Christmas 
Fayre on Wednesday 4th December between 3.30-5.30. The crafts are £1.00, please bring 
with you the correct change.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Miss R Kohli 
Executive Headteacher 
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